
AMA Charter #3470 

July 2011 

Club Information 

President: Vic Welland 
Vice President: Seth Nagy 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Ron Miller 
Field Marshall: Ron Miller 
Assistant Field Marshall: Volunteer? 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland, 
& Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

A Note From The President 
 

I think June was a great month for our 
club members. At our last meeting we 

covered a variety of building tools, 
methods, and how to apply them. These 

techniques are important to all of us 
weather we are building a new plane or 
as is the case for me, fixing one after a 

not so graceful landing. It’s very 
rewarding to have a plan work out. 

 
As far as plans go, the Speed Rally was 
once again a resounding success. While I 

personally feel attached to the rally this 
year it really showed that it is an event 
our club has embraced as well. The 

success we had was without question 
the product of great people willing to 

jump in and help. Dave Groom did an 
amazing job getting coverage into the 
newspaper. If any did not hear the online 

radio show on All Things That Fly they 
gave a 5 minute rave about how much 

fun it was.   
If you have an idea for an event you 
would like to host please let us know. It’s 

great fun…when it’s over. Thank you 
ALL!  Vic 
 

Next Meeting:  

The next club meeting is  

Tuesday, July, 19 @ 7 PM at the Field. 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

July, 19 2011 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation -- TBD 

Adjourn until August 16 at the field 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

 
 
 
  
     



So far our runway seems to be holding up, in 
spite of my attempts to start a propeller tree 
in the middle of it. Our new tables and ramp 
to the shed are also working very well. The 
entrance has been fully operational for all 
vehicles this year. All these things are the 
result of some hard work by dedicated club 
members. These actions give us a great 
place to fly but they also bring us together as 
friends with a common interest. Little planes. 
 
These little planes make for a great hobby in 
the form of getting outside while flying, 
staying busy inside while building, and the 
basis for some great conversation with 
almost anyone we meet. That last part is an 
area that all of us can engage in to promote 
our hobby. In the past we have hosted 
interested family members, workmates, and 
even friends from church. This is great!  
 
We are all responsible for the health of our 
club in membership. By introducing ourselves 
to people who come to our events or just 
show up out of curiosity at the field we put a 
nice face on who we are. Keeping fresh faces 
interested will help insure the longevity of 
our club…and our hobby.  
 
We are still in a holding pattern regarding the 
FAA vs. AMA regulations. Nothing of 
immediate importance has been posted at 
AMA’s site. We should still be keen to check 
the government relations page regularly. 
 
Enjoy the pictures from the rally. It was fun 
to be there.  
  


